
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

• As most of you know, Bro. Brad has resigned to accept a ministry position at 
FBC, Montgomery, AL. There will be a special presentation to him on his last 
day with us, Sunday, October 2 at the end of both morning worship services.   
We will also gather together that night at 6:00 p.m. for evening worship through 
music, followed by a reception for him and his family. Everyone is encouraged to 
participate. 

• Everyone is encouraged to utilize the IMB prayer point guides as we pray for 
the nations each day during the month of September.  

• There will be a children’s Bible Drill info meeting this Sunday at 4:30 p.m. in               
Room 225. All 3rd-6th graders who are even remotely interested in participating 
(and their parents) are encouraged to attend to learn more about what to expect in 
Bible Drill. Park Place is thankful to have Mrs. Judy Hicks leading our children's 
Bible Drill this year.  

• Remember to turn in your ONE in Serving offering if you picked up an               
envelope the past two Sundays.  

• The annual music ministry Christmas Retreat is this Friday and Saturday in the 
sanctuary! Childcare will be provided.  

• Ladies, the Women’s Ministry Spectacular Settings/Tablescapes event is               
Saturday, November 5 from 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. with a “One in Rejoicing” 
theme. More information will come later regarding this event, but we need to line 
up hostesses now! If you would like to serve as a hostess and share your talents 
by decorating a table for this event, please sign up at the Welcome Center or text 
Shanda Stephens at 601-214-8480. There will be a brief meeting for hostesses 
this Sunday in the sanctuary immediately following the 10:30 a.m. service. If you 
are unable to attend this brief meeting, please contact Shanda to get your hostess 
packet.  

• Please contact the church office if you are a PPBC member and would like to be                 
elected as a messenger at the Mississippi Baptist Convention October 25-26 at                   
First Baptist Church, Jackson. Messengers will be elected during a special-called                    
business meeting at the beginning of the Sunday evening service October 2. 

• The senior adult domino game night is Thursday, October 6 at 6:30 p.m. in        
Boatner Hall. 

• The senior adult Starkville Day Trip is Tuesday, October 18. The group will 
leave the church campus aboard motor coach at 8:00 a.m. and will return at         
6:00 p.m. The cost is lunch at MSU cafeteria and ice cream treat (approx. $20). 
Includes visits to the Wade Clock Museum, Presidential Library, Earth Science 
Museum, Templeton Music Museum, and the Cheese Store. Sign up at the table 
near the elevator. 
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Jean Messier 
T.W. Mooney 
Marlene Norwood 
Mack Owens 
Maurine Pickett                              
Wayne Purser 
Polly Robinson   
Marshall & Elaine Smith 
Jimmy & Eloise Stark 
Tommy Wiggington 
 

Homebound 
Gloria Armstrong 
Faylene Atherton 
Mary Blackwell 
Oma Lee Boyd 
Sue Brown 
Liz Cole 
Joyce DeMarco 
Amanda Evans   
Shelby & Betty Harrison 
Tommy Leshe 

Proactive Prayers 
Kevin, Amanda, & Knox Hodges 

Bennie & Carolyn Hodges 
Houston & Sue Hodgin 

Jimmy & Claudette Holden 
Shane, Kim, Zachary, Mary, & Jacob Holloway 

 

New Cares 
Sylvia Oldham 
Louise Bailey 
Michael & Patsy Holyfield 
Wayne Courtney (Chryste Roberts’ uncle) - cancer 
Annalize Warren 
John Hill 
Sarah Graham 
Don Hicks - upcoming surgery 
Ryan Ramsey - health concerns 

 

Hospital 
J.C. Culliver - St. Dominic 
Bruce Coleman - St. Dominic 
Nell Hill - St. Dominic 
Patti Welch - UMC 

 
Sympathy To 
Family and friends of Jimmy McDill 

 
Rejoicing Over Decisions Made 
Wes & Sheri Stafford 

The mission team will be working with an IMB               

missionary to encourage local believers, evangelize           

the lost through community outreach/soccer,                         

and train local church leaders. 

• Pray for safety and unity among the team members. 

• Pray for believers to be equipped well to fulfill the 

Great Commission among their own people. 

• Pray for God to call the lost to Himself. 

Prayer Requests  
Cambodia 

 “Devote yourselves to prayer, keeping alert   

in it with an attitude of thanksgiving;              

praying at the same time for us as well,          

that God will open up to us a door for the 

Word, so that we may proclaim the mystery 

of Christ, for which I have also been              

imprisoned; that I may make it clear in the 

way that I ought to proclaim it.” 
 

Colossians 4:2-4 


